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 S. Gailey OBJ2016/6143/P 14/12/2016  11:36:46 I object to the roof extension.This is a conservation  area and adding an extra storey will be damaging 

both from the front and the back of the house. 

Although it may have been done  in the past in  the street, this should not mean that it is acceptable 

today, as it is  destructive.  Such a scheme can only harm the light and character of the road. It will 

specifically block light into the houses opposite.

Please refuse this roof extension as it will not enhance or improve the conservation area.
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